
To Whom It May Concern:

               I have known Tish O’Brien for many years. Her personal and 
professional qualifications are exemplary. Tish has performed and taught 
medical tattooing in the Dallas area prior to moving. She has, absolutely, 
been at the top of her profession. I highly recommend her, without any 
hesitation, to continue in her profession.
                                                                                                             
Very truly yours,
Warren J Katz, MD
 
 
6200 LBJ Freeway
Suite 110
Dallas, TX 75240




